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UCSD will present the Golub-Kaplan-Carr Trio on Dec.3 in Mandeville
Auditorium

November 23, 1994
Contact: Ruth Baily, University Events Office, 534-4090 or Alixandra Williams, 534-3120
UCSD WILL PRESENT THE GOLUB-KAPLAN-CARR TRIO DECEMBER 3

Pianist David Golub, violinist Mark Kaplan and cellist Colin Carr comprise the classical piano chamber
ensemble Golub-KaplanCarr Trio, which will perform at 8 p.m. Saturday, Dec. 3, in the Mandeville Auditorium at
the University of California, San Diego.

The program will be Beethoven: E-Flat Variations, Op. 44; Ravel: Piano Trio; and Brahms: Piano Trio in B
Maijor, Op. 8.

Tickets for the event are $20 general admission and $10 for students, and may be purchased at the UCSD
Price Center Box Office or from TicketMaster outlets.

Prior to forming the trio, the artists had active solo careers. Since the ensemble's debut in 1982 at the
Vancouver Symphony's Beethoven Festival, the Golub-Kaplan-Carr Trio has carved a niche for itself among the
world's most highly acclaimed piano trios.

San Diego music critic David Gregson wrote, "This awkwardly named chamber group has earned may fans
and quite a number of rave reviews. What a fine musical ensembile it is."

David Golub performs widely in Europe. His concert engagements include the London Symphony Orchestra,
the London Philharmonic Orchestra, the Rotterdam Philharmonic, Orchestre de Paris, Maggio Musicale in
Florence, Italy and the RAI orchestras in Rome and Milan. He has played recitals in Belgium, Holland and Italy,
and for several years performed with Isaac Stern.

Mark Kaplan has appeared with the most prestigious orchestras in the United States and Europe, including
the Los Angeles Philharmonic, England's London Symphony and Royal Philharmonic orchestras, and the Berlin
Philharmonic.

Colin Carr has appeared as soloist with many symphonies worldwide, including the Amsterdam Philharmonic,
the Netherlands Chamber Orchestra and the Orchestre de la Suisse Romande. He is the only British cellist to win
first prize in the Naumberg International Cello Competition.

This event is brought to San Diego by the UCSD University Events Office. For more information call 534-4090.
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